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 Directional Signage for Moser Tower and Visitor Center 

 
The Naperville Park District offers tours of Moser Tower and the Carillon.  In the past, the Visitor Center 

(Netzley House) was utilized to sell tickets for the tours, but the amount of people who purchased tickets 

for the tours did not make up for paying a person to sit in the Visitor Center to sell the tickets.  Now the 

tickets for tours are sold out of the Paddleboat Quarry Rentals building (formerly the Riverwalk Café), 

and the Park District has seen an increase in the number of people interested in Moser Tower tours who 

may have come for paddleboating.  A tour of the Visitor Center is offered with the Moser Tower tour if 

people are interested, but the building is currently only accessible with a tour.  The future use of the 

Visitor Center is to be determined at a later date, but for now we need to remove confusing signage that 

incorrectly directs visitors to the Visitor Center to purchase tour tickets. 

 

Following are 4 directional signs adjacent to the Moser Tower and the Visitor Center that are outdated.  

After review, the Park District feels that information posted on the doors of the Moser Tower and Visitor 

Center will provide the information needed to guide visitors to the correct place to purchase tickets, and 

also allows for easier change if the information for tour tickets changes again in the future.  Park District 

staff will remove these signs, and the posts can be saved and repainted for future use in other areas of 

the Riverwalk. 
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